
The Going PRO Talent Fund is back for 2023 
with exciting new changes! 
Are you looking for funding that could reimburse you for hiring new employees and upskilling your 
existing staff including first through final year Registered Apprentices?
 

The Going PRO Talent Fund could be your answer… applications open soon!
 
What is the Going PRO Talent Fund? 
The Going PRO Talent Fund is a competitive grant through the State of Michigan. The fund provides awards 
to employers to assist with training, developing, and retaining current and/or newly hired employees.
 
Individual – Online application for Cycle 1: Opens Monday, November 21, 2022 – Friday, December 9, 
2022, at 4:59 PM.
 
Individual – Online application for Cycle 2 – Spring 2023 – Dates TBD
 
Industry-Led Collaborative (ILC) – ILCs are awarded to two or more companies joining together to fill 
a training cohort. Online application - Dates TBD
 

Learn all about the Going PRO Talent Fund, and how your company could 
benefit by registering for one of the upcoming information sessions beginning 
October 24th by scanning the QR code or clicking here.
 
If you are unable to attend any of these sessions, contact Michigan Works! 
Southwest Business Services Coordinator, Jessica Meskil (Meskil@upjohn.org) 
to schedule a one on one meeting.

Michigan Works! Southwest is an equal opportunity employer / program supported by the 
State of Michigan. 1-800-285-WORK (9675). Auxiliary aids and services are available upon 
request. Dial 711 for Relay Center and TTY.  Supported in part with state and/or federal funds.

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/michigan-works-southwests-2023-going-pro-talent-fund-info-session-tickets-444910949627
mailto:Meskil%40upjohn.org?subject=
https://www.michiganworkssouthwest.org/

